Parent Commissioners' Report

cpc.lbpsb.qc.ca
facebook.com/groups/lbpsb.cpc/

twitter.com/CentralParents

Lester B. Pearson School Board

November 28, 2014

News from Council - Nov 24" meeting

Vice Chairman of LBPSB elected
Congratulations to Noel Burke for being elected LBPSB Vice

chairman of council. Noel has been involved for many years in

education in a variety of functions including siting on CPC.
Wishing him success in his new role.

Board Committees formed

Parent commissioners stepped up to sit on the following Board

Committees
Audit Mike Nalecz
Communications Sandra Buckingham / Mike Nalecz
Education Sharad Bhargava
Executive Mike Nalecz
Facilities and Security Franke Clarke
Governance and Ethics Mike Nalecz
Human Resources Frank Clarke
Intercultural Sharad Bhargava
International Mike Nalecz

Special needs Advisory

Sandra Buckingham

Transportation

Frank Clarke

Sandra Buckingham will be sitting in on any committees that
will deal with special needs issues

Q & A document on Budget cuts adopted

Document highlighting the provincial government imposed
budget cuts and details how LBPSB was affected can be found

on CPC web site

141128_ParentCommissionerReport.docx

Joinus for our second annual multimedia production of
ale featuring award winning
. Performed for you by our own
trators, teachers and students.
1g will benefit the Pearson
ona Cupak Fund that featuring

Thomas Rhymes
David Meloche
Steven Colpitts
Chris Fuzessy
Cindy Finn
Barry Gaiptman
Deborah Dixon
Colleen Galley
David Abracen

and many more

community.

ILester B.
.Pearson

Christmas
Caro

A multimedia presentation of the classic holiday

Charles Dick

Saturday, Nov 29, 7:30pm

~Lakeside Academy Theatre
TICketS $25/$ I§ (Children, under 15)

Tickets available online at the PEF

website peflbpsb.qc.ca or by contacting
Sue Grand, executive assistant, (514) 422

3000 X37000 or at pef@lbpsb.qc.ca

Consultations
Enrollment Criteria
Due: Nov 28, 2014

EPCA

English Parent Committee
Association.

For more info please visit:
epcaquebec.org

Parent Commissioners

Elementary Sharad Bhargava

sbhargava03@lbpsb.qc.ca
514-422-3000 Ext. 30164

High School Mike Nalecz

mnalecz@Ibpsb.qc.ca
514-422-3000 Ext. 30162

At Large Frank Clarke

frankclarke03@lbpsb.qc.ca
514-422-3000 Ext. 30161

SNAC: Sandra Buckingham

sbuckingham02@lbpsb.qgc.ca
514-422-3000 Ext. 30163


mailto:mnalecz@lbpsb.qc.ca
mailto:mnalecz@lbpsb.qc.ca
mailto:mnalecz@lbpsb.qc.ca
mailto:sbhargava03@lbpsb.qc.ca
http://epcaquebec.org/
http://www.lbpsb.qc.ca/content/consultations/POLICY_Enrollment_Criteria_2015_16_EN.pdf
http://twitter.com/CentralParents
https://www.facebook.com/groups/lbpsb.cpc/
http://cpc.lbpsb.qc.ca/

Next meeting of council: Monday December 15, 2014
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